
         

THE PRESIDENT  
           OF THE  
GENERAL ASSEMBLY   

 
         

24 March 2021 
 
 
 
Excellency, 
 

I have the honour to transmit herewith, a letter from H.E. Ammo Aziza Baroud, 
Permanent Representative of Chad to the United Nations, and H.E. Mr. Rodrigo A 
Carazo, Permanent Representative of Costa Rica to the United Nations, the co-facilitators 
to lead consultations on the modalities, format and the substantive and procedural aspects 
of the Permanent Forum for People of African Descent 
 

The co-facilitators, via the aforementioned letter, forward herewith the outline of 
the timetable for the negotiations and convey the proposed work plan for the process in 
the upcoming weeks.  

 
Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

       
 

        
         

Volkan BOZKIR 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 
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